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GOOD DAY; 

  I WRITE IN SUPPORT OF BOTTLE BILL STAYING INTACT. PLEASE DO NOT 

CLOSE BOTTLE RETURNS STATIONS AS THIS WILL GREATLY REDUCE 

BOTTLE RETURNS AND WILL CONTRIBUTE TO WASTE IN ROADSIDE AND 

NEIBORHOODS. 

  THE LITTER PROBLEMS FROM BOTTLES AND CANS WOULD BE A 

DETRIMINT TO OUR PLANET. 

 PLEASE DO NOT STOP BOTTTLE RETURNS OR RECYKLEING . 

    

   THANK YOU 

   ALBERT E. GILROY JR. 

     

    


